Citizens Care

&REHABILITATION CENTER

March 7, 2022

To Residents and Family Members:
COVID Update at Citizens Care —

Sunday, March 6%, we had a resident on Riverwalk test POSITIVE for COVID. We
now have a total of 2 residents currently showing POSITIVE for COVID. We are
currently in OUTBREAK Mode (Beauty Shop is cancelled and Residents may not
visit residents on other units).

All residents residing on Riverwalk were tested Sunday, March 6™. No new COVID
POSITIVES were identified. Symptomatic residents will be tested.

Employees that worked on Riverwalk in the 48 hours prior to the COVID POSITIVE
being identified were tested Sunday or scheduled to be tested. All employees are
routinely tested on Mondays. As of 2:00 PM today, all employees tested were
NEGATIVE.

The COVID positivity rate in Harford County continues on a decline, this week is
3.2%, down from 3.6% last week. The level of community transmission in Harford
County has been downgraded from SUBSTANTIAL to MODERATE.

As always, please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns. | can
be reached at 410-942-2101. If I'm unavailable when you call, please leave a
message and | will call you back as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Peter A. Panos

Administrator




